
FLOYD OF ROSEDALE  

 

The Project 
Rosedale Farms and Floyd of Rosedale have a rich history and important legacy in Iowa.  To tell the story 

and its connection to Fort Dodge, the Floyd of Rosedale Planning Committee has proposed a sculpture in 

the North 32nd Street Roundabout – to be named Floyd of Rosedale Circle.  The sculpture will be of an 

artist’s creative interpretation of Floyd of Rosedale – requests for proposals were released on March 20th. 

Please Join Us 
We’d like to invite you to a ribbon cutting to kick off the project! 

When: Thursday, April 18th at 4:00 p.m. 

Where: North 32nd Street Roundabout  

THE DETAILS:  

Remarks From: 

 Chuck Long, former University of Iowa Football Player;  

 Matt Bemrich, City of Fort Dodge Mayor; and  

 Dave Flattery, City of Fort Dodge Council Member & Project Chair. 

Parking:  

Please park in the lot north of the Rosedale Rapids Aquatic Center.  

Rain Back-up:  

If there is rain in the forecast, the event will be moved to the Fort Dodge Middle 

School Auditorium – 800 N 32nd Street, Fort Dodge, IA. 

You’re invited to a Ribbon Cutting for: 


